

OCT 11 2017

Transportation Department

BILL NELSON FLORIDA

September 22, 2017

The Honorable Barbara Sharief Mayor Board of Broward County Commission 115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 421 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Mayor Sharief:

Congratulations on receiving the U. S. Department of Transportation's FTA FY17 Low or No-Emission Vehicle (Low-No) Competitive Program - 5339(c) Disc Grant Award, in the amount of \$1,000,000.00.

Your dedication to the people of Broward County is appreciated and laudable. Best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely, Nelson